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Buses get a stellar makeover for science

Ride a bike in Cycle September

Sussexsport's staff swim offer is changing

You can also read this newsletter on the Bulletin website.

 

BOOK YOUR FREE TICKET: BRITISH SCIENCE FESTIVAL 2017
The time has come to make sure you have booked your free tickets for the huge
range of events taking place during the British Science Festival.

Read more

 

BUSES GET A STELLAR MAKEOVER FOR SCIENCE
Two of Brighton's number 25 buses will be decked out with science for a year.

Read more

 

RIDE A BIKE IN CYCLE SEPTEMBER
A free competition between local organisations to get more people cycling starts
today - and you are invited to register.

Read more

 

SUSSEXSPORT'S STAFF SWIM OFFER IS CHANGING
As part of Sussexsport's ongoing partnership with local leisure centres, staff
currently employed by the University of Sussex can get discounted swims at pools
in Sussex.

Read more

 

EVENTS NEXT WEEK: OUR TOP PICKS FOR STAFF
British Science Festival 
Tuesday 5 - Saturday 9 September - Various locations around Brighton

Internet of Things - Some Challenges and Recent Results 
 Wednesday 6 September - 12:00 until 13:00 - Chichester 1 Lecture Theatre

The Keep Archive Open Day 
 Saturday 9 September - 10:00 until 15:30 - The Keep

View all Sussex events.
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ABOUT THE STAFF BULLETIN
The weekly Staff Bulletin is produced by the Internal Communications team and is intended for all
current staff and postgraduate researchers at the University of Sussex. The next issue will be out
on 8 September.

For advice on ways to tell people about your news or story ideas, please E
internalcomms@sussex.ac.uk.

 
SussexUniStaff on Twitter

Internal Communications team
 Communications and External Affairs

 Sussex House
 T (01273) (67)8888
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mailto:internalcomms@sussex.ac.uk
http://twitter.com/SussexUniStaff
mailto:internalcomms@sussex.ac.uk

